


I ask you to please reject this proposal. No large launches in Jilling Cove. Absolutely no
alcohol service. Please don’t destroy the character of our beautiful bay or create Gourlay Ave
traffic chaos.

Let's all do something that would make past and future generations proud.

Sarah Jelly Carroll and Sean Carroll
8 Gourlay Ave




